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Mr R Waldock 
Acting Commissioner 
Western Australian Government Railways Commission 
PO Box 8125 
PERTH   WA   6849 
 
 
Attention: Mr Hugh Smith 
 
 
Dear Mr Waldock 

REVISED SUBMISSIONS ON TRAIN PATH POLICY AND TRAIN 
MANAGEMENT GUIDELINES TO APPLY TO THE WESTERN 
AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT RAILWAYS COMMISSION 

I am pleased to advise that the Western Australian Government Railways 
Commission Train Path Policy (TPP) and Train Management Guidelines 
(TMG), dated February 2003 and as amended, are approved. 

Would you please review your Standard Access Agreement to ensure that it is 
consistent with the approved TPP and TMG.  I would appreciate receiving a 
copy of the Standard Access Agreement as soon as it has been reviewed. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ken Michael 
ACTING RAIL ACCESS REGULATOR 
 
17 March 2003 
 
 
 


